
The CUP DEACONS will be honoring
our local first responders in an
effort to show  our respect and

appreciation for the service they
provide to our community.

October 5th we will be visiting our
local Fire Departments.

Please sign a card as you leave
today with a heartfelt message of
thanks and acknowledgement for

all they do each and every day.


